
Phase 3  Arden Serv i ce  Area Pipe  & Meter  Insta l lat ion Projec t

SAVE THE DATE - PROJECT PRESENTATION

Dear SCWA Customer:

You are invited to attend a public meeting to learn 
about the Phase 3 Pipe and Meter Installation Project 
prior to construction start.  We are tentatively 
scheduled to begin in November 2022.

SCWA Engineers will present the construction 
project and answer questions.

When: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 
Where: Arden Park (Community Center Room A) 
1000 La Sierra Drive, Sacramento, CA
Time: 7:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

If you are visually impaired or need alternative 
formats, please contact us 72 hours in advance.

Project Contact
Helen Rocha, Project Engineer 
(916) 874-3070
ArdenServiceMeters@saccounty.net




